
Reminder: Book Fair is Coming!
Dear Holy Name families,

Our school is hosting a Scholastic Book Fair from 

Monday, November 14 to Friday, November 25.

This year the Book Fair will be held in the Holy Name Library Learning 
Commons! YEY! Your child will first get the opportunity to come and 
preview the books first and write their wishlist. Then the following visits, 
they will have an opportunity to purchase books with cash or debit/credit.

As well, you can also participate in the Virtual Book Fair. This is a 
fantastic way to support our school and nurture your child’s love for 
reading. We’re excited that you can also shop together, selecting the 
books that inspire your readers, from the comfort of home.

All purchases benefit our school and earn Rewards that can be   
redeemed for books and Education Resources for our school’s classrooms 
and library.

When it’s time to shop, visit our school’s Virtual Book Fair site using this 
link:       https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5171560

Before our Fair begins, click the link to:

● SAVE it to your browser
● WATCH videos of popular new titles
● PREVIEW our  Featured Books

Let’s have fun with our Scholastic Book Fair!   Happy Reading!   

        ~ Mrs. Raponi and Ms. Gasko

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5171560

